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Subject: 

 
HB 2080 A – Relating to fees assessed by State Marine Board. 

 
 
The measure raises the biennial boat registration fee from $4.50 a foot length to $5.95 a 
foot length, a 32% increase. The title fee is raised from $50 to $75 (50%), and the fee for a 
boater education card is increased from a maximum of $10 to a maximum of $20 (100%). 
The  measure repeals the requirement for an Oregon registered motorboat to carry an 
aquatic invasive species permit. Instead, $5 is added to the registration fee and that $5 is 
transferred to the Aquatic Invasive Species Prevention Fund under ORS 830.585. 
 
The measure is projected to raise $3.2 million per biennium and will fund Law Enforcement 
grants, Facilities grants, and current operations.  The expenditures are covered in Policy 
Option Package 101, 201, and 301 in the Board’s budget bill, SB 5521. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 2080 A to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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